
 

 

 

 

March 31, 2023 

 

 Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

I am requesting funding for the Skanee Road Improvements (from Jentoft Road to Town Road) 

in fiscal year 2024. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Baraga County Road 

Commission located at 18139 Hwy US41, PO BOX 217 L’Anse, MI 49946. 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because the proposed project outcome will 

provide an asset that can be maintained in a state of good repair consistent with transportation 

asset management principles and improvements of this highway to modern standards will be a 

valuable use of taxpayer funds supporting the economic well -being of Baraga County. The 

project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes of 133 of title 23, 

United States Code. I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does 

anyone in my immediate family.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Jack Bergman 

Member of Congress 


